
From: sneaker wave
To: City Clerk
Subject: item 8B
Date: Sunday, July 21, 2024 8:35:02 PM

dear city Council, 

Thank you for discussing this important issue.

 As a business owner on Redwood, i’ve noticed that the front of my shop is a the designated
spot for food trucks to park. I’m hoping that we can spread these around the city and not just
have them all in front of the shops on north side of Redwood. 

I think it’s great to have food trucks however they are quite large, block the view, and are very
noisy. I asked that these trucks are put in an area that is not always in front of my shop. I’m
happy to host a food truck every once in a while, but every day is getting to be too much! 

thank you for your consideration,

West, owner of sneakerwave 221 east redwood
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